
Thank you to Llanfylin Young farmers 

Club for helping us move furniture. 

It’s lovely to see them support the 

community. Also, thank you to the 

parents that came to help. 

New signs designed 

for the corridor and 

yard.  

The characters 

were designed by 

the pupils. 

Each Key Stage 2 (years 3-6) pupil 

will have a chrome book in         

September.  

 

The pupils watched a video of the site 

from Mrs Vaughan two weeks ago. Since 

then, pupils have been asking a lot of 

questions and have shared their ideas.  By 

now, the pupils have received answers to 

their questions and the planning work 

continues.  

We will be sharing  a video of the site 

with you very soon. 

The staff will be setting up their classrooms this week. 

We’re looking forward to sharing the transformation 

with you. 


